Dear Students and Families,

We hope this message finds you well! As we strive to make our school an even better place for
learning and growth, we are excited to announce our upcoming fundraising initiative!

This year, our goal is to raise funds for new library resources and innovative classroom supplies

that will enhance our educational experiences. Every contribution, no matter how small, can
make a significant impact on our school's future.

How You Can Help:

o Participate in our upcoming bake sale on March 15th.

« Encourage friends and family to donate to our cause.

e Join us for our fun run event on April 20th!
We believe in the power of our community and are inspired by the dedication and spirit of our
students and families. Together, we can achieve our goals and create amazing opportunities for
everyone.
Thank you for your support, and let's make this fundraising campaign a great success!
With gratitude,

The Fundraising Committee



